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MEMORANDUM 

To: Human Services Commission 

Through: Elizabeth LaBarre, Commission Secretary 

From: Personnel 

Date: June 25, 2025 

Subject: Temporary Positions Approved 

 
The following ratification of submission of 0 temporary positions was made during 
the period from 5/20/2025 to 6/25/2025 for possible use in order to fill positions on a 
temporary basis. 
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